
 

 
 

 
 
 

NOTICE 
NARAMATA WATER SYSTEM 

TEMPORARY WATER SHUT DOWN FOR 
EMERGENCY REPAIR 

 

WHEN: Friday, August 2, 2024 

TIME:  8:30 AM to 3:30 PM 

AREAS 
AFFECTED: 
 

Properties at: 
3840, 3845, 3860, 3865, 3890, 3900, 3910, 3925 North 
Naramata Road; and  
All properties on Hook Place.   

 
The Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen (RDOS) Utilities Department water crew 
will be working between 3910 and 3890 North Naramata Road. In order to facilitate this 
repair, the RDOS has to turn off the water at approximately 3840 North Naramata Road 
going north to and including Hook Place. 
 
The repair is of an unknown leak source so time of completion is estimated. 
 

If possible, please let any of your neighbours in the area know that may not have email or 
internet.  Once the work is completed, you may wish to run your cold water taps or outside 
hoses for a few minutes to flush any turbidity or cloudy water through - prior to drinking or 
using for laundry etc.  
 
For after-hours water related emergencies, please call Regional Dispatch at 250-490-4141 
 
Thank you for your patience. 
 
 

Utilities Department 
August 1, 2024 


